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   CALENDAR 
Wednesday 20th February - Lunch For Everyone         

      Beach Program Grade 3 4 5 6 (see schedule) 
Thursday 7th March  - Iron Person Event  

   Monday 11th March  - Labour Day Public Holiday 

Photo Day – Tuesday April 30th 
 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL ELECTIONS  
I’m delighted to report that we have had sufficient nominations to fill all of the current vacancies. No 
election process will be required. 
The members of School Council for the 2 year vacancies will be- 

Parent Representatives: Staff Representatives: 
Julie Woulfe Donna Johnstone 
Cindy Penzo Paul King 
Scott Gathercole  
  
Community Representative  
Amanda Reeve  

===================================================== 

PARENTS please update your contact details at the office if there are any changes to 

phone numbers, address, emergency contacts and work details – this week we have 

tried contacting a number of parent’s and phone numbers and work details were 

incorrect. 

In case of an Emergency with your child we need these numbers to be correct – 

thank you for your co-operation.  

=========================================================== 

 
 
 
  

 

Kelly Driver, Jo Cochrane, Nathan Opie, Justine Beagley, Merryn Perkin, Lynne Philistin, Charlie 
Vis, Kelly Butler, Alison Gate, Gary Barrett, Peta Roco, Cindy Penzo, Christine and 
Jason Young, Noah and Darcy Robertson, John Malloy, Alfred Barrett, Marley 
Johnson, Kaylie Opie, Harrison and Charlee Ross, Cheye and Baxta Penzo your help 
is very much appreciated. Our next market will be Saturday 23rd March with 
Miss Arnold’s Gr 1A and Ms Lee and Mrs Johnstone’s Gr 1 LJ.  

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
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Lunch For Everyone         will continue next Wednesday 6th March with  
                                  TACO BOATS on the menu  

                                  – order forms were sent home today and need  
to be returned by 9.00am Tuesday 5th March ‘19.  

                                       NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED.  
 
 

BEACH PROGRAM SCHEDULE  
Friday 1st March 3/4H 
Thursday 7th March 3/4B 

Friday 8th March Iron Person Event for Gr’s 3-6 
============================================================= 

 

Swimming Program Continues till the end of Term One  

This timetable is the same for each swimming day. The dates are as follows: 
 6/03, 13/03, 20/03. 27/03 and 03/04 

 Bus Leaves  Start of Lesson Finish Lesson Back to School 

Group 1: 1A 12.40pm 1.00pm 1.30pm 2.00pm 
Group 2: 1LJ 1.10pm 1.30pm 2.00pm 2.25pm 

Group 3: 2B 1.40pm 2.00pm 2.30pm 2.55pm 

Group 4: 2DB 2.00pm 2.30pm 3.00pm 3.25pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The District Swimming Carnival was held 
yesterday with a number of our students 

representing our school congratulations to 
those students.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                            

  WANTED – fish tanks for the 

STEM Program – any size – please see Mrs 

Gibson in the Library Wednesday Friday – 

Thanks 
 
 

ATTENTION HEALTH CARE CARD OR PENSION CARD HOLDERS 
The Department of Education + Training are offering  the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund of $125 

per child which is  to be used towards school camps, sports and excursions.   

 CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal guardian’s Centrelink Health Care Card (HCC) or 

Pension Card being successfully validated with Centrelink.  

 

Please call at the school office to pick up an Application forms.  
2018 Applications automatically roll over unless any of your details or 

circumstances have changed.  
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sacramental Classes for Catholic 
Children  attending Government 

Schools 
Classes will commence for all 
Catholic children attending 
Government schools in Grade three 
who wish to receive the Sacrament 
of Reconciliation in Term 2. Please 
contact the Parish on 59844374 as 
soon as possible. Classes commence 
at 4pm on the 18th March in the 
Church in Sorrento. 
 


